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About the Newsletter Louise is back and will be taking over the 
Newsletter from the next issue. Phone: 08 9458 7989, mobile: 0422 814 230, 
email: louise.riedel@iinet.net.au 
 

Vintage Coffee Group  The group will meet on Wednesday,  
31 July 2024 at Twig and Sparrow Cafe, Willetton at 11.00am 
 

Notice:  Our Minister Toby will be back on Monday 29 July. We will 
have visiting Worship leaders for the 3 Sundays - please make them welcome.  
During that time if you have any Pastoral concerns, please do not hesitate to 
contact one of the Elders who are :Barbara Bennewith, Diane & John Boon, 
Lyn Burking, Lesley Kenny, Chris Malan and Bruce Read.   For other church 
matters you can talk to Bruce Read who is the Chairman of Council  
 

Weekly Meditation Group will be on every Thursday, 9.30 to 
10.30am in the Sunroom. New members are always welcome. We follow with 
a cuppa and chat if you are able to join us. Any enquiries please phone Chris 
Malan on 0422 425 319  
 

 

"Board Games.  There will be a 2-hour session every first and third 
Wednesday of the month from 10am to 12.00pm in the church hall, next 
session Wednesday, 7 August. All are welcome. Hope to see you there.".  
 

 
 

 

Rosters: Sunday 28July 2024 Sunday 4 August 2024  
Minister:  Mr Mike Roberts  Rev Toby Keva 
Readers: Jill Burns, Pauline Read Mark Burt, Cassie Macleod 
Organist: JB/DR    Janice Barrett 
Stewards: E Kenny, J Maddocks, B Read M Barron, Ed Kenny, N Loudon 

Welcomer: W Wilson, L Waterhouse Wilma Wilson 
Greeter:     Lynne Burking 
Morning Tea:   Lois & John Murdock Angela Ontong, Nola Cail 
Audio Visual:   Barbara Bennewith  Eddie Riedel 
Worship Elder:    John Boon 
Holy Communion:     Barbara Bennewith 
Steward Enquiries: Ed Kenny: Phone 0439 558 036 
 
YouthCARE Fundraising.   Good news.  A new consignment of Red 
Gum honey has just arrived and will be available.  The price remains at $17.00 
for a 1kg tub.  Please see Pauline on Sunday.    
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28 July 2024 

 

N E W S L E T T E R 
 

 
 

Our Mission 
 

    To Participate in and Grow the Mission of God at 
Willetton by: 

 
 

•Sharing the love of God and 
•Telling people about Jesus 

• Our Vision 
          God’s Love and Hope in Action 
 

Willetton Uniting Church 
  Presbytery of Western Australia 

https://willetton.ucwa.au/ 
Caprice Place (off Herald Avenue) 

 

Minister: Rev Toby Adhityas Keva Sunday Service 9.15am 
Email:  toby.keva@me.com 
Office:  (08) 9527 1014 
Mobile:  0411 831 695 
 

Chair of the Church Council: 
   Bruce Read: Ph:08 94574609 

Steward Enquiries: 
Ed Kenny Mobile: 0439558036 

 

Prayerbook and Offering 

Items for the newsletter 
send to Louise’s email: 
louise.riedel@iinet.net.au 

Phone:08 9458 7989 
Mobile: 0422 814 230  

https://willetton.ucwa.au/
mailto:toby.keva@me.com
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Bible Reading:  

During a time of great success, King David so desired to be near God! Living 
in a palace, he wanted God to be dwelling in far more than a tent. Amazingly, 
God instead promised to build David something incredible that would last 
forever - the promise of Jesus Himself, the King of Kings! David, the earthly 
king, longed for the presence of God; that’s why he brought the Ark into a tent 
in Jerusalem. Yet the King who was promised to David would be the presence 
of God - Jesus, the True Temple! 
God’s plan has always been to be with His people. As followers of Jesus, we 
understand how much people need to be in loving relationship to God. And we 
have the extraordinary privilege of telling others about the life-giving and life-
changing presence of God’s Spirit in us. We know the difference God’s 
presence makes to our lives in a world where darkness and trouble are so 
present. 
In our season of celebrating the Holy Trinity, may we reflect with thanksgiving 
on the indescribable gift of the indwelling God, and our call to lovingly face 
outward so that others may also encounter Him.    Mike Roberts 

 
  Bible Reading Today, 28 July 2024 
   2 Samuel 7:1-14a, Psalm 89:20-37 
   Ephesians 2:11-22, Mark 6:30-34, 53-56 
  Bible Reading Sunday 4 August 2024 
   2 Samuel 11:26-12:13a, Psalm 51:1-12 
   Ephesians 4:1-16, John 6:24-35 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
YouthCARE Fundraising  The next Sausage Sizzle at Bunnings 

Willetton will be held on Saturday 14 September 2024. 
If you can assist with cooking, serving or being a general hand you will be very 
welcome to join the team for a 2 to 3 hour time slot. 
This sausage sizzle is in aid of YouthCare and Global Mission. Please see 
Pauline or Bruce if you are able to assist. 
 

Friendship circle 
Friendship Circle will meet in the church hall on the 5th Aug. at 2.00 p.m.  
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Worship Service on Sundays: The worship service starts at 

9.15am. All are welcome. 
 

SAVE THE DATE:  The next Outreach Concert will be a VARIETY 
CONCERT on Sunday 25th August 2024 in the Worship Centre at 10.45am 
after Morning Tea at 10.15.  Put it in your diary NOW, so you don’t double-book 
yourself and miss out!  Items include voice (singers) and other instruments as 
well as piano.   More details soon.  Lyn Muir muireal@aussieb.com.au     
 

WELCOMERS AND GREETERS 
There is a change starting at the beginning of August to those on the Welcome 
Roster. 
You will notice that we now have one person assigned as a “Welcomer” and 
one assigned as a “Greeter”. Both people will be located in the foyer at the 
Caprice Place entrance. 
The people known as the Welcomers will be specifically looking out for visitors/ 
newcomers to our church. These people have volunteered for this role and have 
been briefed on their duties. They will also assist the Greeters. 
The Greeters will welcome people and provide hand sanitiser (if requested) and 
paper copies of the newsletter. 
The Herald Avenue door will be open, but no one will be stationed there. This 
was the situation prior to Covid. 
Parking in the car park at the rear of the church may be a better option with 
these changes occurring. Thank you. 
 

Thank-you Note 
The funeral service for the late Zofia Hayhurst, was held in the morning of the 
12 July 2024 at a Funeral Home in Malaga. The service, well planned and 
carefully conducted , was meaningful to her family & friends. Her second son 
Jonothan representing the entire family spoke so well of their loved one. A 
mother, grandmother & great grandmother. 
 Zofia had a strong Christian Faith, and this gave her the peace required for her 
passing to be with her Lord and Maker. 
 

New Floor covering to Herald Road entrance and hall. 
A short briefing will be held in the hall during morning tea on this Sunday 28 
July. The briefing will bring us up to date with the plans, progress and timing of 
this important upgrade/renovation. 
 

Quote for the Week 
Success means doing the best we can with what we have. Success is the 
doing, not the getting; in the trying, not the triumph. Success is a personal 
standard, reaching for the highest that is in us, becoming all that we can be. 
Zig Ziglar 
 

Prayer for the week from 28 July 2024 

Northam and York Uniting Churches. 

Council of Churches WA and YouthCARE 

 

mailto:muireal@aussieb.com.au

